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EDUCATION & CHILDREN'S SERVICES SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE (OPEN) - WEDNESDAY 14 
JANUARY 2015 

 

 
SUMMARY OF DECISIONS AND ACTION ARISING 

 
 

NAME OF MEETING:   EDUCATION & CHILDREN'S SERVICES SCRUTINY 
SUB-COMMITTEE – OPEN 
 
DATE OF MEETING: WEDNESDAY 14 JANUARY 2015 
 
 

 
The following is a summary of the decisions taken at the above meeting and 
identifies the action arising.  The first named officer is the person responsible for 
initiating and co-ordinating the action required.   
 
Clarification or queries on any points should be raised in the first instance with Julie 
Timbrell 
 
 

 

Item No. Title/Summary of the decisions Action 

1   APOLOGIES  

2   NOTIFICATION OF ANY ITEMS OF BUSINESS WHICH THE CHAIR 
DEEMS URGENT 

 

3   DISCLOSURE OF INTERESTS AND DISPENSATIONS  

4   MINUTES  

5   SOUTHWARK SAFEGUARDING CHILDREN BOARD REPORT  

  
RESOLVED 
 
The minutes of the previous years Children’s Safeguarding Board will be 
provided. 
 
The Independent Safeguarding Board chair will be invited to attend the 
next meeting.   
 
A copy of the DVD on Child Exploitation will be provided.  
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EDUCATION & CHILDREN'S SERVICES SCRUTINY SUB-COMMITTEE (OPEN) - WEDNESDAY 
JANUARY 14 2015 

 

Item No. Title/Summary of the decisions Action 

   

6   REVIEW: ATTAINMENT GAP  

 RESOLVED  
 
Edna Mathieson will provide a copy of work undertaken in Lambeth with 
white working class pupils , produced by Feyisa Demie and Kirston Lewis, 
and details of a conference held in June 2014.   
 
The chair will meet with Edna Mathieson to discuss her work further.  
 
 

 

 

   

7   MINI REVIEW: ADOPTION - FEEDBACK FROM ADOPTION FOCUS 
GROUPS 

 

 RESOLVED 
 
Information from PAC – UK on their work with schools will be circulated.  
 

 

 

   

8   FREE HEALTHY SCHOOL MEALS (FHSM)  

9   WORK-PLAN  

 RESOLVED 
 
FGM scrutiny in a day will be held on a Thursday and a doodle will be 
sent around to establish the best date for members, officers, outside 
experts and survivors.  
 
The Autism Strategy has been pushed back and will now be taken in 
March.  
 
Members present will each contact four schools and encourage them to 
complete the Attainment gap survey.  
 

 

 

   
 
 


